
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming up next week…12/12/2022 
 

Maths 

Learning in school: 

This week in maths, the children will be consolidating their learning of addition, 

subtraction, multiplication and division through various Christmas activities. 

English  

Learning in school: 

This week in writing, the children will be writing Christmas acrostic poems and using 

their best handwriting to write their Christmas card inserts. 

 

Reading: 

This week, the children will be doing individual reads so please make sure their reading 

books are kept in their book bags. Thank you. 

 

Please continue to read at home and upload your comments onto the ‘BoomReader’ app. 

SPAG 

Learning in school: 

The children will be applying all of the taught spelling patterns so far. 

Phonics 

Learning in school: 

Children will be consolidating their learning of the /f/ sound spelt ‘ph’, /w/ sound spelt 

‘wh’, /ee/ sound spelt ‘ie’ and the /j/ sound spelt ‘g’. The children will be practising 

reading and writing words using these sounds. We will also continue to practise 

reading the tricky words – friend, once, our, because, laugh 

Topic  

Learning in school: 

 

Outside PE: Children will be participating in ‘physi fun’ card activities and games in the 

playground. 

 

History: Last week children imagined that they were town planners and they made a 

plan to rebuild London after the Great Fire. They will be recreating their plans using 

 



resources such as lego, duplo, building blocks and lolly pop sticks and placing their 

buildings strategically around the River Thames. They will use post it notes to tell 

their class what their buildings are made from and why. 

 

Art: Children will be making a Christmas card and participating in different Christmas 

craft activities using a variety of different resources. 

 

D&T: Children will be making biscuit snowmen.  

 

Topic: Children will be completing an end of topic sheet for London, as they will be 

starting their new topic in the Spring term. 

  

  Homework  
Year 2 Christmas Homework. Friday 16th December 2022 During the Christmas 

holidays your teachers would like you to: 

· Spend time with the people you care about. 

· Do the things that you enjoy. 

· Eat the things you love. 

· Watch your favourite film or programme. 

· Make somebody laugh or smile. 

· Do something nice for somebody else. 

· Visit your favourite place. 

· Play with toys.  

Also remember to keep reading. And finally… Come back to school ready to learn! Have 

a wonderful Christmas and see in you 2023! We look forward to hearing all about your 

holidays.  

Love from all of your year 2 teachers and teaching assistants. xxxxxx 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  
 

Year 2 Christmas Production: 

Tuesday 13th December 10.15 and Wednesday 14th December 9:15. 

 

Year 2 Great Fire of London workshop – Thursday 15th December 

 

 

 



 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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